Minutes of the Executive Board meeting held June 1, 1966 at the N. L. 6f I. S. A.
1200 17th =t. NW, Washington, Y. u. '

President Chuck Perdue being absent as well as Joe Hickerson, vVice President

the meeting was called to order by Sol Schneyer. John Dildine also absent.

Reports: :
Special “4vents-Frank Proffitt Memorial Concert- Eleven tickets have

been sold to members. wsenator Lrving of ngrth Carolina
was approached to act as Honorary Vhairman. He declined.
Other North Carolina éongressmaﬁ will be approached as
well as the North Carolina “ooiety.  here was also
discussion of advertising policy whicﬁ is influenced
by the fact the Dale Fusic Co. hadles ticket szles and
sending free tickets to music critics of the Washington
papers.
Treasurer We received &aceheck for $500.1l4 for our share of the two events
held at Lisner auditorium. This gives us a balance of $777.60
in the checking account, $3%5.00 petty cash and about %130. in
outstanding bills.
The minutes of the meeting of the Executive Board on Hay 18, 1966 were
accepted as read.
The Annual }cnlc of the Folk Lore nociety will be held apyrox1matel the 7
LO$ALKE / ch of July.dwé“fgggﬁt of $50.00 was approved. Admission % for
adults and children #ree for members and non members. FPublicity will consist
of a flyer sent to those on the mailing list. Site for picnic will be announced.

Joe Brennan was appointed as Ficnic chairman by FMike Rivers.

A check for $3%0.00 was mailed to the Prince William Park Service with application
ihere have been seventy confirmations so far. for the Folk Get Away on Sept.

lb_l‘o Ld

4 discussion of an exchange concert with the Folklore Society in rhilidepphia

Pa. was postponed until the next Board meeting.
membership
Further discussion of special{raues to students was also postponed until the

next Board meetinge.

Folk Legacy provided ten records to be sold at the Frank pProffitt Concert. The
will be sold for §4.00 of which $2.50 goes to Folk Legacy. Ifmore records

are sold orders will be taken at &he Concert.

An alternative meeting hall to Pierce Hall will be investigated. A letter to
the 4211 Souls Unitarian “haurch discussing future use of Pierce Hall will be
drafted.



Bob w~ilverman proposed a fostering or mild subsidization of regional clubs
in the area. !Mike ®ivers proposed a series of workshops to be held the
following year as a means of expanding the ~ociety both musically and in

_ members. No immediate action was taken on tke proposzls

It was also prop- sed the Xk chairman ofthe committies submit =z schedule
of past expenditures as well as estimated future expenditures to the
Treasurer. '

The meeting adjourned at 11:00Pi



